
 

 

 
 

18 June 2025 
 

Dear parents  
  
A few items for your consideration. 
  
Blazers  
 

The hot weather looks set to continue through next week and potentially into the following week. As 
a result, we do not require students to wear blazers for the foreseeable future unless the weather 
changes and we shall inform you of this requirement. Students may still wear them if they wish. Please 
ensure that all equipment normally carried in blazer pockets in transferred somewhere.  
 

Sports Day  
 

Sports Day is scheduled for Tuesday 15 July, with reserve dates for weather on the 16 and 17 July. We 
would like to invite parents to attend this event if they wish. Year 9 and 10 Sports day will take place 
between 10.00am and 12.20pm and Year 7 and 8 Sports day will take place between 1.20pm and 
3.30pm. Parents are invited to sit on the bank at the top of the school overlooking the fields and 
athletic tracks. There is extremely limited seating so please bring blankets and chairs if you wish. There 
is no parking available on site for this event and please be mindful of residents if parking nearby. After 
the Year 7 and 8 event, parents are free to take students home with them. On this day all students are 
invited to wear house colours or Knole Academy PE kit. We do not permit face paint or other 
adornments, as this generally ends up smeared all over walls and the toilets.  
 

Uniform  
 

I have previously asked that if any Year 11 students have serviceable uniform that they wish to give to 
our second-hand store, we would greatly appreciate the donation. I also extend this request to all 
other years; if there is serviceable uniform that students have grown out of, we would happily recycle 
these items. Please hand any donations into the main reception.  
  
Thank you and best wishes  
  

  
 

David Collins  
  
 
 
 

 


